
CIRCULAR

Grade: Pre-Nursery-II

DPSG67/CIR/0059/2023-24 Date: 16th September 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Students from Pre-Nursery to grade II along with their respective facilitators are

going for an educational trip to the ‘Bio-diversity Park’ onWednesday, 20th

September 2023 during school hours.

We assure you that all precautions with utmost care will be taken during the trip.

Please submit the filled consent form to the class teacher by Tuesday, 19th

September, 2023. The consent form will be attached to the student’s Almanac.

Also, note,

1. The reporting time to school is 7.45 a.m.

2. Please send the following items with your ward on that day:

Water Bottle, Small Hand Towel, Cap, Short break-finger food

3. The children have to present in full school uniform. All the students must

wear their ID cards.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


